
                  Date: 22-07-2025 

General Notice  

Extension of registration date for Ph.D. admission-2025-26 

 

In view of the recently announced UGC-NET results, the Ph.D. 

admission registration portal for the Academic Year 2025–26 has been 

reopened. 

The portal will remain open from 22.07.2025 (10:00 PM) to 28.07.2025 

(11:55 PM). 

 

• Candidates who have already registered and found eligible, no 

need to register again. 

• Candidates who have registered but were unable to make the 

payment, as well as new applicants, may utilize this extended 

period for completing the registration process. 

 

All candidates are advised to regularly visit the University website 

for further updates and instructions. 

 

      

    Registrar 


